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TRAFFIC ADVISORY


For Immediate Release		For more information, contact:
November 12, 2020		Public Information at 503-823-8064


Water System Maintenance Closes NE 33rd Ave. Between Thompson and Knott Streets Evening of Saturday Nov. 14

[bookmark: _GoBack]PORTLAND, OR --- Portland Water Bureau crews will perform water system maintenance at the intersection of Northeast 33rd Avenue and NE Brazee Street from 7 p.m. Saturday, Nov. 14 to 6 a.m. Sunday, Nov. 15. The work requires that Northeast 33rd Avenue be closed to all traffic between Thompson and Knott streets. 
Both north and southbound traffic on Northeast 33rd Avenue will be detoured around the construction site on Northeast 32nd Place. Traffic signs will direct travelers around the closure area. 
The traveling public is reminded to stay alert and use caution as traffic may suddenly slow or stop. To avoid traffic delays, motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes around the work site. 

###

Please contact us for translation or interpretation, or for accommodations for people with disabilities.
More information · Más información · Thêm thông tin · 欲了解更多信 · Дополнительная информация
Mai multe informații · Подробиці · Macluumaad dheeri ah · अधिक सूचना · Tichikin Poraus
portlandoregon.gov/water/access · 503-823-7432 (TTY: 503-823-6868, Relay: 711)
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